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07/12/2020  13:20:202020/5452/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comments on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee

This tree appears to have grown to a significant size in a smallish front garden for many years  without causing 

harm to the house or the retaining wall.  Since the neighbour at No 13 appears to have recently done a large 

amount of work in the front garden, including removing a pillar supporting the wall, it may be that this has 

caused the current dangerous state of the wall.  The cause of the  damage to the front wall should be further 

investigated before this tree is removed.  if the ash tree does have to be removed it should, of course, be 

replaced by another suitable specimen.
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